
 
 

 

 

I would personally like to thank the Sales Consultant, System Designer, and Technicians for the 

professionalism and courtesy that was given to us here at Western Enterprises.  We are completely 

satisfied with or systems upgrade of both facilities and the monitoring services provided.  Due to the 

expertise of your Technicians, during the upgrade,  you were able to diagnose our previous system and point out 
that several areas of our facility had not been effectively monitored in the past.  

  Your team surpassed the knowledge of our systems and codes and regulations for our upgrades. 

We appreciate the quality of your work and look forward to a long working relationship with you in the 

future   

 

 

 
Best Regards, 
Danilo Vujovic 
Safety Coordinator / Chemical Specialist 
Western/Scott Fetzer Co. 
33672 Pin Oak Parkway 
Avon Lake, OH 44012 
dvujovic@WesternEnterprises.com  
Ph. 800-783-7890 EXT 2131 
Fax 440-835-8283 
www.westernenterprises.com  
  
Innovative Solutions For Gas Management Systems 

 

 


